
Actions taken at the August 4, 2010 Special Board meeting: 
 

1. Approved changes to the 2010-2011 school calendar. 

2. Approved maternity leave for Heather Hampton. 

3. Approved maternity leave for Stephany Bragg. 

4. Employ Sandra VanBebber as District Treasurer beginning September 1, 

2010 for the 2010-2011 school year. 

5. Accept the resignation of Catherine Fairfield and to post for the position. 

6. Hire Karen Dennis-PreK (Birth to 3) and Kathy Phillips-PreK (3-5) Parent 

Educators on an as needed basis. 


